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LEARN ABOUT RICHMOND’S SPOOKY HISTORY 
WITH HALLOWE’EN TOURS AT THE FORT BEND MUSEUM

Richmond – Unexplained lights turning on in the middle of the night. Rumors of tragic deaths during childbirth. Beds looking as if someone had slept in them. Come learn the spooky stories surrounding the 1883 John M. Moore home, 1855 Long-Smith Cottage and other historic Richmond structures at the Fort Bend Museum’s Hallowe’en tours! Set for Thursday, October 29 and Friday, October 30, the house tours will teach guests about the macabre traditions of the Victorian era.
“For the most part, the Moore home is peaceful,” said Site Manager Shereen Sampson. “On some days, however, there is a feeling in the air that is a little eerie. There have been several deaths in the home – but all from natural causes. This was common in the old days, when there were no hospitals in the area and family members died in their own beds. Once they had passed, the body would be laid out for viewing in the parlor, and then brought to the cemetery.  This tradition did not change until well into the 20th century.”
Following a tour of the Moore mansion, guests can walk the paranormal trail of “haunted” homes in downtown Richmond. Reservations are required and comfortable shoes are recommended. House tours will take place from 6-8 p.m.; walking tours begin at 6 p.m. and 7 p.m. Tickets are $15 each for a house tour and walking tour ($10 for members of the Fort Bend County Museum Association) or $10 for a house tour only ($8 for members). For more information or to RSVP, call 281-342-6478 or visit www.fortbendmuseum.org.
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